E32 Letter to WYMCC from Mr Austin Holroyd. Dated 24 June 1978
r'..:r. ref.T™N.437/2/9/K. Honey Head,
~ Woodnook,
Meltham,

| R&W

Huddersfield, HD7 3DU.

24th June 1978.

The Executive Director Transportation and Traffic, 5
Directorate of Planning, Engineering and Transportation, /
Bishopgarth,

Westfield Road,

Wakefield WF1 3RA.

For the attention of Mr. J. W. Heley.

Dear Sir,

National Parks and Access to the Countryside Act, 1949.
Part IV. Survey of Public Rights of Way.

Paths Nos. 6, 38, and Meltham.

Thank you for your letter dated 28th Ap 1978 in prompt
reply to mine of the 25th. I have noted your remarks and thank you for
bringing me up to date with the situation in so succint a manner.

In your letter you say that work has now re-started on the
revision of the Definitive Map, and that review items in the Kirklees
Area will be teken in hand later this year, and that our claims will
then receive due and proper consideration. I would be grateful if you
will kindly let me know as to whether my correspondence to you of March
1973 is regarded as a "claim for due and proper consideration", or do
I, on behalf of most of the other local residents, have to make further
representations either to you or to any other body?

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Yours 4n}:ere Yy




